
Matthew L. Weiskopf is ORBA’s Director of Information Technology. He is a 
highly-skilled technology professional with significant experience in implementing 
firm wide IT strategies that focus on increasing ROI, increasing security, and 
ensuring productivity. He provides continual oversight and guidance to the firm’s 
IT department and is the firm’s authority on daily trouble-shooting, technology 
education and ongoing supervision of the firm’s technological operations. He 
researches and implements effective information technology systems, keeping the 
firm on the cutting edge of efficient business and accounting operations.

PROACTIVE
In everything he does, Matt relies on his knowledge, skills and talent to apply cost 
control approaches while getting the most value from processes and equipment 
without sacrificing performance or usability. He is an instinctive teacher, ready to 
assist with every day basic problems or the most complex issues. He continually 
monitors the most current information on cybersecurity, cloud, storage, networking 
and virtualization technology with the goal of advising on present day problems.

OUTSIDE OF THE OFFICE
Matt is a voracious reader of anything related to technology, the digital world and 
new gadgets and procedures. Matt enjoys discovering new restaurants. He also 
works out a lot and cycles a bike in his free time.

BLOGS
•	 Why Manufacturers Cannot Afford to Ignore Cybersecurity

NEWSLETTERS
•	 Law Firm Group Newsletter – Spring 2020
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